
       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           
 
Dear Resident/Business Owner, 
 
A1 Asphalting Pty Ltd (A1) has been contracted by the Bass Coast Shire Council to undertake pavement 
improvement works throughout the Municipality. 
 
As part of these works, Biggs Drive, Wonthaggi has been nominated as part of the council’s improvement 
program. 
 
Works within these streets have been scheduled to take place as NIGHTWORKS from 03/July/2022 to 
08/July/2022 (weather permitting). 
 
Asphalt works will begin at 06:00pm and be completed by 6:00am. 
 
Whilst the works are being carried out there may be some minor delays with regards to access to and from 
your property. A1 will endeavour to minimise any disruptions to residents and businesses throughout the 
duration of the works. 
 
We kindly ask that all vehicles be parked off the road during the resurfacing works. 
 
On the day of the works please feel free to speak to any one of the Traffic Management personnel to 
address any issues you may have with regards to our operations. 
 
We thank you in anticipation of your patience and compliance while we complete these improvement 
works in your area. 
 
Should you have any other questions regarding the proposed improvements please do not hesitate to 
contact me on 0427 719 694. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Clayton Rees 
Asphalt Supervisor 
A1 Asphalting Pty Ltd 

       A1 Asphalting Pty Ltd 
       (P.O. Box 188) 
       12 Weerong Road 
       Drouin Vic 3818 
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